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AVETMISS support 
Our Client Support team is available to 
help you between 8.45am and 5pm 
(ACST). The team can be contacted in 
a number of ways: 

submit: contact form 
email: support@ncver.edu.au 
phone: 08 8230 8400 
toll free: 1800 649 452 

SEPTEMBER 2024

Progress of the new VET Information 
Standard 
In line with their commitment to the National Skills Agreement, 
the Commonwealth and state and territory governments have 
approved the new VET Information Standard which will replace 
the AVETMISS 8.0 VET Provider Collection. This new standard is 
a cornerstone of the VET Data Streamlining (VDS) initiative and 
will be progressively implemented, with the sector fully 
transitioned by 31 December 2028.  

What does this mean for training providers and SMS vendors? 

No action is required at this stage.  

Detailed information about the VET Information Standard, the new 
reporting technology, and how you can transition will be made 
available in coming months. Meanwhile, you can learn more about 
the VET Information Standard here and the VDS program here.  

Please share this information with your teams. 

If you have any questions please contact us 
at VETInfoStandard@ncver.edu.au. 
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